
 

9 November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s) of Year 10 Students, 
 
Re: Family Learning, 6.00pm – 8.00pm on Wednesday 15 November 
 
I am pleased to tell you that our Year 10 students have made an excellent start to the academic year and 
we would like to thank you for all that goes on behind the scenes throughout this important time in your 
child’s education.  
 
We would like to invite you and your child to our Year 10 Family Learning Evening which will take place on 
Wednesday 15 November, starting at 6.00pm.  
 
The aim of the evening is to give you an understanding of the structure and content of study for Year 10 
students. Our subject teachers will lead you through what students are learning in curriculum areas and 
provide you with a clear, specific understanding of the courses and offer practical guidance on how to 
support your child’s learning towards examinations.  
 
We will start the evening with an introduction in the Hall, followed by an hour focusing on the core 
subjects of English, Maths, Science and RE. You will then have the opportunity to attend sessions for the 
options subjects.   
 
This is a really important evening and one which will provide you with more details and practical help that 
will enable your child to be successful in their final years at The Roseland Academy and beyond. 
 
We hope that you can join us. 
   
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Mr Richard Clarke 
Headteacher 
 


